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Section 15 
ACCESSIBILITY OF SCHOOL BUILDINGS 

 

 
Each year Lakehead District School Board is in compliance with AODA (Accessibility for Ontarians 
with Disabilities Act) and improvements to accessibility of schools and buildings is detailed within 
our annual accessibility plan.  The plan can be accessed at our website www.lakeheadschools.ca , 
click on “Board” and then “Accessibility”. 
 
In our attempt to become barrier-free, SEAC has identified attitudinal barriers that people face and 
is working in conjunction with various committees to identify actions to address this. 
 
We are awaiting new building codes regulations in order to plan for any necessary accessibility 
requirements. 

http://www.lakeheadschools.ca/

